Minutes of AGM 17th Jan 2024

Meeting commenced 20.40.
Minutes from last year circulated and agreed.
All committee members present. 
Chairman thanked everyone for attending. We have received no apologies or issues to be raised at this meeting. Chairman reported our having a successful 2023 with an increasing number of members regularly attending meetings. The annual Gathering proved to be a big success which it is thought was down to members being able to camp and make a weekend of it. It is hoped to do the same this year.               Christmas party also went well, and we hope to be able to confirm date for this years very soon. 
Treasurer gave overview of accounts, and we are in a good financial position. This due in part to the success of the Gathering. In the past we have needed monies from Gathering to help towards Christmas Party but as this was also success funds are currently standing at £4,500. 
Secretary reported issues with club insurance this year as company we deal with has been taken over. Renewal notice has just been received this week. The cover we had is no longer being provided by Hiscox so they have had to look to a new provider. This will be sorted for 1st Feb and will be through Commercial Combined. There has been a cost increase of £50. 
Secretary asked if any issues with members receiving newsletter by email. None reported. This year 2/3 of members have been receiving theirs this way.                   Nikki asked if she could be added to list. 
Other business
Discussed and agreed dates with Nikki for the Gathering and the Christmas party.
Discussed booking a singer for the 14th of Sept. Was agreed by everyone that we should put a cover charge on the door for this.
As the December meeting would be week after party and in Christmas week it has been decided not to have this.
No other issues.
Meeting closed 21.40

